
 

September 25, 2020 

Hello, 

With two successful weeks behind us, we are appreciative of a great start. Thank you to staff, 
students, and families for helping us work together to keep our school as safe as possible through 
masking and social distancing. We know it can be a challenge but together we will make this work. 

There are a few items to remember: 

 Parents, please do not enter the playground before or after school.  
 iPads that were borrowed in the Spring for home learning should be returned to classrooms by 

all in school learning students. Please include cords and chargers. 
 Although we prefer students to remain at school for the full day, if a student is leaving at 2nd 

nutrition break it is only to go home for lunch and not to restaurants, etc. Students should only 
be going to their own homes. We are working hard to keep "bubbles" separate during the 
school day. If students have permission to go home, please complete the form in the Parent 
Portal. 

 If you are having trouble with the parent portal and you are attending QM, please call Mrs. 
Cooper for assistance. 

 There has been an increase in issues arising at the park after school. Please discuss physical 
safety, Covid protocols and other expectations with your children if they are spending time 
there. 

Thank you for helping us to make in-person the best it can be!  

You can follow our school council on twitter @queenmary_sc or on Instagram 
@queen_mary_school_council 


